
Santa Cruz Grand Jury <grandjury@scgrandjury.org>

Required response to Grand Jury report is due on August 22, 2022
Rosemary Menard <RMenard@cityofsantacruz.com> Mon, Aug 15, 2022 at 5:19 PM
To: "grandjury@scgrandjury.org" <grandjury@scgrandjury.org>

Hello Terry, I sent a note to this email address last week indicating that I don’t plan to respond to the report as 
an invited responder. 

Rosemary Menard

Rosemary Menard <RMenard@cityofsantacruz.com>   Aug 2, 2022, 1:49:12 PM
to grandjury@scgrandjury.org

Good Afternoon –
 
I wanted to let you know that as I will not be providing additional responses as an invited respondent to the 
Civil Grand Jury’s 2022 report “Our Water Account is Overdrawn.”  I appreciate the offer to review your 
report.
 
Best
 
Rosemary Menard
 

Rosemary Menard
Water Director
City of Santa Cruz
rmenard@cityofsantacruz.com
Office:  831-420-5205
Cell:  831-345-6309

 


